
  

 
 

 

CALL FOR POSTERS 

 

ISCTE - University Institute of Lisbon invites you to participate in “The 

International Symposium INTOVIAN – Protecting children aged 0 to 3 from 

domestic violence”, which will be held in Lisbon, ISCTE-IUL, on the 21
st
 and 22

nd
 

November 2014. This symposium aims to involve researchers and professionals in 

the community and participation is free. 

This meeting marks the end of an international project that aimed to 

develop a screening protocol for infant and toddler abuse and neglect, to be applied 

during early mother-infant routine health exams, in six European countries. In addition, 

this project aims to influence public policies in the context of health, social services and 

protection system of children at risk, with the ultimate goal of promoting their physical 

and mental health. 

To promote an inclusive and participatory reflection, we invite researchers and 

community professionals to present their research and/or intervention projects 

with children aged 0 to 5 years in different contexts in a poster format. 

The posters may cover: 

- Original works developed in the area of assessment and intervention for children at 

risk, from 0 to 5 years, and their respective contexts of development; 

- Intervention programs implemented in institutions or in the community with children 

from 0 to 5 years; 

- Other works of theoretical and/or practical relevance in the context of this meeting. 

Those who are interested should submit an abstract with a maximum of 250 words and 

three keywords. Abstracts focused on research projects should be submitted in English, 

and abstracts of intervention projects can be submitted in English or Portuguese. The 

best poster will receive an award during the symposium. 

Abstracts should be submitted until 15
th

 October 2014 to the following email: 

intovian.symposium@gmail.com. After this deadline, applications will be evaluated and 

selected by the Scientific Committee, and the results will be communicated on 20
th

 of 

October. 
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